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It would not be possible in the space available to give credit to the great number of
dancers, teachers and musicians who have contributed in some way, perhaps unknowingly,
to the creation of The Geneva Park Dances. But I would particularly like to thank those
friends who have given so much in promoting Scottish country dancing, It is only natural
then that my special thanks and gratitude are due to Jean Milligan who has been a constant
source of inspiration and personal encouragement over the years, All will agree that we
owe her a debt that can only be repaid by carrying on the good work that she and the late
Mrs, Stewart of Fasnacloich started so many years ago. It is hoped the dances may be
counted as a contribution to our dancing and The Royal Scottish Country Dance Society.

Recognition and thanks are also due to the following without whose friendship,
encouragement and experience the dances would not have appeared:

John and Sheila White, other members of the Oakville Scottish Country Dance Group,
and most particularly my wife Dorothy.

Les Jack of Dunedin, New Zealand and Heinz Duewell of Newcastle, N.S.W., Australia,

Mary Branigan Nixon, now in Winnipeg, and George Emmerson of London, Ontario who
first showed me the excellence that can be achieved in fast-time dances and the
strathspey respectively.

Douglas Henderson of Dundee, Hugh Foss of Dalry and Iain Boyd of Wanganui, New
Zealand, fellow devisors of dances. Douglas came to my rescue by suggesting the
name Philabeg for the new progression in The Macfarlanes' Strathspey.

John Christie and Bob Millar for their assistance in testing some of the dances on
the floor.

June Shore of the Hamilton (Ontario) Branch and Anne Macleod, now in New York,
whose contribution to Scottish country dancing in Canada has been outstanding.

Jain Macfarlane for his encouragement and special interest in the dances, He has
been a tremendous help in trying many of them on the floor as well as suggesting
important amendments to the dances and the descriptions.

Donald Bartlett, Bobby Frew and Nan Main for their assistance with the music.
Nan's contribution in composing and arranging music for the dances in this book
and those to appear in Part 2 has been substantial and I am very much in her debt.
I would also like to thank Stan Hamilton and his band, Their superb music has had
a strong influence on several of the dances.

That the Branch should elect to sponsor the publication of the dances is an honour
indeed and I would like to thank the Executive Committee and in particular Gil Rich and
his sub-committee who have undertaken the task of promoting and distributing the book.

Bob Campbell
QCakville, Ontario,
June 1970.

Copyright in the tunes by Bobby Frew and Nan Main remains with these composers
and they are published here with their kind permission.



